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Dear Andrew 

Request for Landowner’s Consent to lodge a Development Application with the 
Department of Planning and Environment (DPE). 

We refer to your request for landowner’s consent for the lodgement of the following development 
application(s) (DAs) in an area of Kosciuszko National Park subject to the State Environmental 
Planning Policy (Kosciuszko National Park-Alpine Resorts) 2007:  

Lodgement of multiple DA’s in the Perisher Range Ski Resorts CML area for the following: 

• Snow fencing  

• North Perisher Snowmaking 

• Skier conveyor 

• J-Bar 

• Front Valley snowmaking 

 

Your request has been considered by the Minister for the Environment who has granted consent 
to lodge the DA(s), in accordance with Section 49(1)(b) of the Environmental Planning and 
Assessment Regulations 2000. It should be noted that this consent relates solely to the lodgement 
of the DAs and has no bearing on the outcome of any DA determination. 

The approvals are based on the description, locations and details submitted as part of your request 
to seek Landowners Consent. Additional works, projects or locations outside of your submitted 
information are not covered by this consent.  

The next stage is for Perisher to submit their DAs with the DPE via the planning portal and also 
include a copy of this letter with your documents for each DA. 

 

 

 

   
   
Our reference: : DOC22/193853 

EF 16/3747 

 
   
   

Mr. Andrew Kennedy 
Perisher Blue Pty Ltd 
By email: andrew.kennedy@vailresorts.com.au 
 
Copy to: DPE Alpine Resorts Team  

   alpineresorts@planning.nsw.gov.au  
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If you have any enquires regarding this matter, please contact Pete Whiting, Assessment 
Coordinator, NPWS Resort Environment Service Team at pete.whiting@environment.nsw.gov.au  

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 

Mick Pettitt 
Director  
Park Operations Projects 
14 March 2022 
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